YEAR 1 spellings homework 

Instead of bringing home spellings this week, the Year 1 children will bring home sheets and activities that support practicing reading real and alien words, using phonic skills.
 
The statutory phonics screening for all Year 1 children takes place w/c 10 June 2024.  Please see the previously uploaded Power Point (used in the parent meeting) for more details. 

We hope that the children enjoy practicing their reading and showing you how good they are. 

We do not require the sheets back but if your child would like to show us what they have done we would love to see them. 

If you have any queries, please get in touch via the Year 1 email. 


